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NASDPTS Information Report:
Coronavirus and Student Transportation

March 24, 2020

Dear NASDPTS Members,

The National Association of State Directors of Pupil Transportation Services has developed an Information Report to answer questions relating to the impacts of the coronavirus pandemic on student transportation professionals and operations.  NASDPTS will update the report and notify members as we receive new information on this rapidly evolving topic.  We welcome questions and new information.

Please distribute this report through your channels as you may deem appropriate.  The report, located here, will be posted soon and will be publicly available at www.nasdpts.org.

Inquiries and comments may be directed to Charlie Hood, NASDPTS Executive Director, at execdir@nasdpts.org.  Please stay safe and healthy.  
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